Be it resolved that:

The A.;atrim Planning Board wishes to acknowledge
the many years of service William Abbott has dedicated to
the Board and the com munity.

It has been with his valuable assistence the present
Zoning Ordinance came into being and just recently amended.
The Subdivision Regulations were likewise altered under his
guidance, to name but a few.

Aside from serving as a member of the Board he has
acled as its Chatrman. At all times however, it was his prime
concern to protect and promote Antrim.

We can only say 'thank you'' for your part on the
Planning Board with our very best wishes Jor the future.

Your efforts and enthusiasm will be a guide for all of

us.
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*The letter sent to Mr. Abbott was signed by each individual.



